Lowell Rural Fire Protection District

Meeting Minutes of the Board of Directors – January 8, 2020

Call to Order – At 1900 by Director B. Burr
Roll Call – Chief Dragt, Director B. Burr, Director J, Myers, Don Bennet and Deputy Chief Nate Brown. Director M. Ballenger, Director J. Prenevost, Director J. Walker absent. NO QUOROM.
Additions to Agenda – None
Comments from the Floor – None
Approval of December 11, 2019 Minutes – NO QUOROM
Correspondence – None
Unfinished Business – None
Treasurers Report – Still where we are supposed to be. We have a few items that are looking high because of vehicle maintenance. Dispatch assessment is over again this year. We Voted in December to change the way we are being billed. We have one other large payment in about March for the last Tender payment. NO QUOROM
New Business – Crooked River Fire has offered us their air fill station for $10,000. It is only a few years old with minimal hours. They received a grant for a new one. They are asking for the money to cover their portion of the grant match. They are expecting to receive their new one in Mid-February. Awards Banquet is scheduled for February 29th
Chiefs Update – Calls – 19 Medical in, 2 out; 2 MVA in, 1 out; 2 Fires in, 0 out; 0 Brush Fires in, 2 out; 28 Calls total. Fire Academy had their test process last Saturday. A total of 13 people tested. 
 Passed for Lowell, 2 out of 3 passed for Pleasant Hill/Goshen and 3 out of 4 passed for Dexter. This weekend we will be taking them to Mohawk Fire for a live fire training. I have been in contact with SDAO regarding Zammarelli and will have more information next meeting.
Board Comments – None
Next Meeting February 12, 2020
Adjourned – 1913
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Bob Burr

Board Secretary/Treasurer
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June Walker

Board Director
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John Myers

Board Director


